


Some people who received this message don't often get email from  Learn why this is important

  [External Email]

FW: Reach Code Item 6.1

City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>
Tue 3/28/2023 11:24 AM

To: Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>
 
 
 
 
 
 
From: Dennis Randall <
Sent: Tuesday, March 28, 2023 11:00 AM
To: City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>; District1 <district1@sanjoseca.gov>; District2 <District2@sanjoseca.gov>; District3
<district3@sanjoseca.gov>; District5 <District5@sanjoseca.gov>; District 6 <district6@sanjoseca.gov>; District7
<District7@sanjoseca.gov>; District8 <district8@sanjoseca.gov>; District9 <district9@sanjoseca.gov>; district10@sanjoseca.go
Subject: FW: Reach Code Item 6.1
 

 

 

For your records.
 
 

Dennis L. Randall, Jr.

 
Attention:  This e-mail transmission and any documents attached to it are confidential; and if  you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure
or use of  any of  the information contained herein, or attached hereto, is strictly prohibited  If  you have received this in error, please notify the sender and delete the message
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From: Dennis Randall
Sent: Tuesday, March 28, 2023 10:05 AM
To: Matt.Mahan@sanjoseca.gov; Rosemary.Kamei@sanjoseca.gov; sergio.jimenez@sanjoseca.gov; omar.torres@sanjoseca.gov;
David.Cohen@sanjoseca.gov; dev.davis@sanjoseca.gov; Bien.Doan@sanjoseca.gov; Domingo.Candelas@sanjoseca.gov;
pam.foley@sanjoseca.gov; Arjun.Batra@sanjoseca.gov; Peter.Ortiz@sanjoseca.gov
Cc: Christopher.Burton@sanjoseca.gov
Subject: Reach Code Item 6.1
 
Dear Honorable Mayor and Honorable Councilmembers;
 
I see that Chris Burton requested this item to be deferred until April 25th.
 
This is in good response to the feedback he received from many in the development community last week.
 
I support the deferral and request a study session of  the Reach Code “in toto” so that the actual impacts and costs and
wastefulness can be address property.
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As you know, The Reach Code was initially passed during the Covid Lockdown Protocol period and many, if  not most, did not
have meaningful means to understand the implication of  the Code.
 
Having said that, I believe that we (the San Jose development community) will have positive and meaningful thoughts that could
make the code more logical, less wasteful and more affordable.
 
Kindest Regards,
 
Dennis
 
 
 

Dennis L. Randall, Jr.
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